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DATE: 01 September 1999

TO/DEST: Co-ordinator
Transit Services Committee

FROM/EXP: General Manager

SUBJECT/OBJET: TORONTO PROTOCOL

DEPARTMENTAL RECOMMENDATION

That the Transit Services Committee endorse the Toronto Protocol, as shown in Exhibit 1.

BACKGROUND

During the combined conferences of the Canadian Urban Transit Association, the American
Public Transit Association, and the Union of International Transportation Providers, held in
Toronto in May 1999, the leaders of the three associations signed a protocol (Exhibit 1).  This
document makes a common statement on the importance of public transport as a contributor to
liveable communities and sustainable development.  The protocol is a symbol of international
collaboration and solidarity in working towards common goals of furthering the benefits of public
transit.

We, together with all other transit companies across Canada, have been asked to have the spirit of
the protocol endorsed by our Commission.

While this is a symbolic gesture, it is an important re-statement of Ottawa-Carleton’s commitment
to an effective transportation system which depends on an increasing number of trips to be carried
by transit.  Widespread support for this protocol will assist CUTA in its lobbying efforts for
increased support for transit in the national arena.
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